CHRISTINA PATOSKI
P.>. BOX 9052
FORT WORTH. TEXAS 78147
(817) 738-0330

October 9, 1989

Seymour Rosen

Spaces

1804 Van Ness

Los Angeles, Calif. 90028

Dear Seymour:

Thank you so much for taking the time with me last week to
look over my Christmas houses project. You had some enlight-
ening thoughts and your lead to Robert George was great! I
finally reached him (information had given me the wrong phone
number the first time--I'm sure glad I persisted and called
information another time and got the right number) and he
sounded great enough to make another trip back there in
December. He is not allowed to put the decorations up until
Thanksgiving.

It is wonderful to know that there are people like you out
there in the world. I hope that someday I can return the favor
to you--please let me know if I can do anything to help your
cause out this way. I do travel quite a bit, so if you ever
need anything documented, let me know.

With best regards,
Ay .
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Christina Patoski

PS. I'm hoping to meet with the Mid-American Arts Alliance next
week when I'm in Kansas City on other business.



